
From: Yankus, Keri
To: Machinist, Margaret
Cc: Hackley, Patrick
Subject: RE: trio pond dam and field visit Maggie
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Maggie:
 
Thanks for yesterday field visit of Nash stream camps, and complexity of the easements monitoring,
access for gravel pits and the Trio Pond Dam and its complexities with NH DES access on our land
base and better understanding NHDES restoration efforts. I look forward to continually working with
you and the team up in the northern country.  I will plan to be on the call with you for the trio pond
dam access issues. Happy Friday ! Thanks, Keri  
 
Keri L. Yankus, Land Management Bureau Administrator
Division of Forests & Lands
Department of Natural & Cultural Resources
172 Pembroke Road
Concord, NH 03301
(603) 271-3457
Email: Keri.l.Yankus@dncr.nh.gov
www.nh.gov/nhdfl/
 
 

protecting, promoting and managing New Hampshire’s natural resources
since 1909 
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From: Machinist, Margaret <Margaret.O.Machinist@dncr.nh.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2023 2:25 PM
To: Yankus, Keri <Keri.L.Yankus@dncr.nh.gov>
Subject: trio pond dam
 
 
 
Margaret Machinist



Northern Regional Forester
NH Division of Forests and Lands
603-788-4157
margaret.o.machinist@dncr.nh.gov
 


